Monkey Puzzle Tatsfield

Robins Newsletter

What have we been
learning?

This month we have been busy making crafts
for Easter and decorating our Easter bonnets
for the parade. We even had a visit from
‘Stitch’ the rabbit and the children were very
gentle with him and enjoyed feeding him
some greens.

We had a great time celebrating Earth day by
painting our own Earths.

The children have been refreshing their
knowledge of animals and remembering
where they live, very impressive!

They have had a real interest in construction,
which involved lots of messy play, which the

toddlers thoroughly enjoyed, the messier the
better.

We have also done lots of planting and are
waiting for our carrots and peas to grow, so
we can take them to Bryan to cook for our

What's next?

Next month we will be learning about wildlife
and taking part in lots more planting.

As a nursery we are taking part in the giant
sunflower competition, entry forms and
information about how you can do this too,
will be available shortly in the reception area.

Reminders

Please can we ask you to put cooler clothing
in your child’s bags as the weather is
becoming nicer and we want to keep the
children as cool as possible.

If your child cannot have our nursery sun
cream, please can you bring this is, labelled
with your child’s name.
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